

ACADEMY NEWSLETTER

November 2023 Volume 33, Issue 3

MISS TAMMY'S NOTES

Thank you to all the students who referred their friends during Bring a Friend to Dance month!

Thanks to the students and staff for dressing up in costumes the week before Halloween. It was fun to see all the great costumes.

We are starting to plan our 33rd Annual Production. I can't believe it has been 33 years; how time flies when you're having fun! This is such a very exciting time for the studio. We encourage all students to take part in the show.

I would like to wish everyone a Happy Thanksgiving! Be safe!

Have a Great Month!

Miss Tammy

special Reminders

NO CLASSES

Nov 20th-22nd

HAPPY

THANKSGIVING

Last day of class

Dec 20th

WINTER BREAK

Classes resume

Jan 8th

ACADEMY
SPRING BREAK

Mar 11th-15th

November Birthdays



3rd Adeline Koch
3rd Elouise Schmidt
9th Emma Knudtson
15th Maggie Ferguson
16th Savannah Carr
27th Ava Hinrichsen
28th Laiken Clevenger
28th Brinley Anselmi
Happy Birthday!!!



November 2023 Volume 33, Issue 3

Academy Production May 2024

The show is planned for Saturday, May 11th, at NORTH SCOTT AUDITORIUM. Mandatory dress rehearsal will be Friday, May 10th at NORTH SCOTT AUDITORIUM. Tickets for the show are reserved seating, and will be on sale in April.

We are now getting ready to order costumes. The costume note will be handed out in your class the week of November 6-8th. If your child misses their class that week, please pick up your form in the office. Please follow the instructions on the costume form and return to the office with full payment the week of November 27-29th.

More information will be handed out as we get closer to the show.

Bring a Friend to Dance Winners

Friend Basket
DEVYNN SWANSON

Portable Speaker
PENELOPE CRAVERO

Portable Projector GRACE MUMMA

Dance Pictures VIOLET MCGINNIS

Whitey's basket LOUELLA CLEVENGER

Congratulations! Thank You to Everyone that Participated in our 2023 Bring A Friend To Dance Month!



